
Town of Westminster 

Massachusetts 01473 

Crocker Pond Recreation Area 

May 29, 2018 

 

Members Present: Heather Billings, Kathleen Brennan, Mary Ann Falconer, Pat 

Hatzis 

 

Others Present:  Alex DeMarco, Nicole Emilianowicz & Tom Kerns 

Minutes Approved: May 1, 2018 and May 15, 2018 

 

Invoices Approved: Mary Ann Falconer - $14.00 

 

Call to Order: Heather called the meeting to order at 5:32 pm. 

 

New Business:  

 Pat Hatzis will remake the guest passes. 

 Pat Hatzis will get the AED from the fire station 

 Friday, June 1st the pond will open at 12:00 for the AWRSD ½ day. 

 Heather will contact Bautista about the plastic edging coming up on the 

walkway. 

 The boat cleaning station has been set up. 

 Pat Hatzis and Alex will go to Maki to buy materials to repair the picnic 

tables. 

 Committee will set up a schedule for coverage. 

 A fairy land event will be held on July 22. Heather made a motion to 

allocate $200 for the event. The motion passed unanimously. 

 

Old Business:  

 The AWRSD EXCEL graduation ceremony will take place at the pond on 

Thursday, May 31st at 11:30-1:30.  

 

 

 



 The ladder will be reattached to the raft. 

 The flower boxes need to be sealed at the end of the season. 

 Tom Kerns will investigate the sand blowing onto the trails from Powells.    

 Opening weekend went well. 

 

Next Meeting: June 11th at 6:00 in Town Hall 

 

Meeting adjourned: 6:40 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Mary Ann Falconer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


